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Water Supply Update 
Serving the Community of Oxford 

 

Weather Trends  

Precipitation for January  was 
2.27 inches, which is 1.24 
inches below the 10-year 
average precipitation for the 
month of January. February 
was also slightly below 
average at 3.17 inches. 

 

 

 

 

 

Water Supply and Demand 

Water demands through the 
month of January were 
normal for this time of year. 
February was approximately 
8% above the 10-year 
average. The average amount 
of water delivered to our 
system to meet demands in 
January was 557,000 gallons 
per day (GPD) and 624,000 
GPD in February.  
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Recent and Upcoming Water Main Upgrades 

Oxford’s water mains may be out of sight but they’re never out of 
Aquarion’s mind.  To maintain water quality and reduce service 
disruptions caused by broken water mains, we have an ongoing program 
of distribution system improvements.  

The most frequent work involves flushing mains to remove sediments 
that can cause discolored water.  The most visible work takes place when 
we replace old or damaged mains, often in concert with local road 
improvement projects.  Here’s the update on recent projects in Oxford: 

• Prospect Hill Tank Rehab – To maintain our high standards of 
water quality and service, we’ve scheduled a rehabilitation project 
for the Prospect Hill tank.  Construction bids are due in February 
2021 and work is scheduled to begin this spring. 
 

• Church Street – This coming spring we’ll be replacing 1000 feet of 
water main running from Forest Street to the end of Church Street.  As always, we’ll work closely with 
the Town to minimize traffic impacts and service disruptions. Bids are due in Feb 2021 with construction 
starting in early spring. 

Community Involvement and 
Donations 

Aquarion Water Company and the Oxford Lions 
Club sponsored a food drive along with a drive 
by to see Santa Claus on the common at the 
bandstand in December. Aquarion also made a 
donation to the Oxford Firefighters Association 
in January. 

On February 27, the Oxford Lions Club and 
Aquarion sponsored a food drive at the 
bandstand in Oxford Center.  

 
 


